
 
 

 A member of the Griffin Schools Trust      Head Jayne Lusinski 

 

 
Wednesday 4th October 

Dear Lordswood families, 
 
Every year we celebrate Harvest Time by giving to a local charity to help those in 
need. This year the Environmental Ministry met and decided that they would like to 
give all donations to The Salvation Army because of their work with families in need 
and the homeless. 
  
Also, as a result of this meeting, the Ministry has decided that each class will be given 
a sign-up sheet where the children can select what they would like to contribute from 
that list. They will then use all items collected in their class to create a Harvest 
hamper. There will be a prize for the class with the best decorated. Hopefully, your 
child or your child’s teacher will inform you of what they are contributing. 
 
If you wish to contribute any other tins or non-perishables, these will also be well-
appreciated. Children will receive 5 house points for each item contributed. 
 
The Environment Ministry is also running a ‘Harvest/ Autumn’ theme art 
competition. This is something that must be done at home and can include:  

• Drawings 

• Paintings 

• Photos 

• Models 

• Colouring 

• Poetry 

• Dance 

• Or any other art form depicting Harvest or Autumn 
All entries should be given to the class teacher by Thursday 12th October.  
 
We really hope that you will support us and send your child in with a donation by 
Thursday 12th October (ready for our whole school assembly on the 13th).  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
The Environment Ministry 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


